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Kerr-McGee Nuclear Corp.
ATTN: Mr. W. J. Shelley
Kerr-McGee Building
Oklahoma City, OK 73102

Gentlemen:
.,

On January 31, 1980, we requested additional information regarding your
Quality Assurance (QA) program. As yet, we have not received a response.

Please provide the requested information within thirty (30) days from the
date of this letter or indicate below your desires on this matter. If
you have any questions, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

.

Sincerely,

f.b =

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle ar.d

Material Safety

Please withdraw our QA program

We will submit our revised QA program by

Other
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